
Dear Editorial team of Oecologia Australis, 

 

With this letter please find a manuscript entitled “Notes on roosting behavior and 

reproduction of Myotis albescens (Chiroptera, Vespertilionidae) in southeastern 

Brazil” by Guilherme Siniciato Terra Garbino and co-authors that we submit to your 

consideration to be published in Oecologia Australis as a short communication.  

 

All authors agree to its submission and the Corresponding author has been authorized by 

co-authors. This Article has not been published before and is not concurrently being 

considered for publication elsewhere. This Article does not violate any copyright or other 

personal proprietary right of any person or entity and it contains no abusive, defamatory, 

obscene or fraudulent statements, nor any other statements that are unlawful in any way. 

All authors agree that the article will only be published upon payment of the cost of the 

manuscript. 

 

Given demonstrated extensive experience in mammalogy and particularly with respect 

to natural history of bats, the following colleagues would be suitable choices for 

reviewers, for your consideration: 

 

(1) María Alejandra Camacho (Pontifícia Universidad Catolica del Ecuador) 

macamachom@puce.edu.ec 

(2) Roberto Novaes (Museu Nacional, UFRJ): robertoleonan@gmail.com 

(3) Ricardo Moratelli (Oswaldo Cruz Foundation - Fiocruz): 

rmoratelli@fiocruz.br 

(4) Caroline C. Aires (Universidade de Mogi das Cruzes): 

carolineaires@gmail.com 

(5) Maria Clara Costa (Universidade Federal de Minas Gerais) 

clarinha_bio@yahoo.com.br 

 

We thank you in anticipation for your consideration to our manuscript. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Guilherme S. T. Garbino 

 

 
Fernanda D. Abra 

 
Paula R. Prist 

 

 

Vinicius J. Alves Pereira 
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